
TUESDAY, MAY 17TH 
BOOK RAFFLES 
All raffle tickets need to be in the office by the end of the day today.  Project Lit will 
select winners at tomorrow’s meeting. 
If you don’t win the book you want, great news!  The library will let you check out the 
books from Project Lit’s summer reading list over the summer! See Mrs. Genovese for 
details.  
 
Project Lit Members: Our last meeting is tomorrow at 8:00.  
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Make sure to return all your library books to the Clark Library this week. Whether or not 
your class is scheduled in the library this week, it is YOUR responsibility to return all 
books to the library. Thank you! 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL WRESTLING SUMMER CAMPS 
There will be a short call-out meeting this Thursday, May 19th, to talk about summer 
camps and our wrestling club for next season. Flyers will be passed out at the 
meeting.   
YOUTH FOOTBALL INFORMATION 
SUMMER CAMP  
We are hosting our summer camp at Lake Central from June 27th-June 30th. There is 
a flyer in the office (titled Summer Camp_Flyer) with a QR code linked to the 
registration page.  
Please visit the front office to check out the youth football information flyers. 
 


